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Comments: livestock grazing on public land is not a good principle to continue.  It might be economically feasible

for the rancher's bottom line but it is harmful to our environment.  Public lands were designated to remain in their

natural state and not defaced by livestock grazing.  The Methane from the manure is harmful to our air quality

and goes against the many attempts to control the CO2 and methane levels of our federal and state

governments.  

 

Why is it necessary for caring citizens, who are interested in maintaining a healthy life, to continually petition our

government agencies to make healthy decisions when they are supposedly charged with doing that very same

thing as part of their existence?  Isn't that what my taxes pay for?  I probably pay more taxes than the ranchers

and corporations.


